
Little Qualicum Oct 11 
 
 
From:  Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com] 
Sent: Wed 2016-10-12 @3:43pm 
 
 
Tuesday,11th October, after completing our water monitoring chores, Bernie, Bill, Ton and I went to the 

Little Qualicum river. (lower section accessed from Kincade / Waters rds.) 

 

 

We arrived shortly after 10 a.m.. It was a warm, bright, gorgeous day. Low tide was at 9:20 a.m. so I 

thought with the rising tide we should expect some fresh fish to come in with it. The river after the week 



end rain was a little on the high side but fishable. 

 

 

Sadly very few fish were seen and none were hooked. There were a few old chums in the shallows 

spawning but no fresh fish appeared. I talked to one fellow who said that he had started at the estuary 

but didn’t see any fish there so he came up river but had no luck. 



  

 

 

Cheers, Basher 

 

 


